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24/03/2016 
 
 

Dear Resident 

Re:  Inspection of TransGrid Overhead Transmission Line Network  

 
TransGrid is the operator and manager of the New South Wales high voltage transmission network. 
It is TransGrid's job to ensure the safe and reliable supply of electricity around New South Wales 
and the ACT. 
 
I am writing to advise you that we are undertaking investigatory works on our transmission line 
network during March and April 2016. The works are required to inspect tower condition and 
improve reliability of supply in the area.  
 
We have identified your property as being in the area close to the works that involve inspection 
along the transmission line.  
 
We anticipate that we will spend one (1) day of initial access assessment and one (1) day of 
easement condition assessment at each structure along the route of the transmission line. Works 
will be completed between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday. 
 
Construction vehicles will access the structures using local roads and may require access to the 
easement through your property. A representative from TransGrid will attempt to make contact with 
you at the time of letterbox drop, and will also attempt to contact you prior to entry to your property. 
 
We apologise for any temporary inconvenience that may be caused as a result of the works. Every 
effort will be made to minimise disruptions to you. 
 
Should you require any further information about this project or have any questions, please contact 
our Community Information line on 1800 222 537 or email us at community@transgrid.com.au. 
 
Please note that your power supply will not be disrupted by these works. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Sarah Hafez 

Senior Community Engagement Specialist 

 

 

 

 

 


